
That word says it all . . .  

what a  successful event!  

We raised over $12,175 at 

the Raise the Roof  Fiesta!  

 

There are so many people to thank for the success of this 

project, and if  we miss you, please know that you are 

appreciated.  I’ll begin by thanking all of  you who donated items 

for the auctions.  Your donations were the back bone of  the 

event. 

A great big huge THANKS to El Erradero Mexican Restaurant for 

providing the food and wonderful service.  You made this event 

so special!   

We would also like to thank Mike Ware and the Baker City Elks 

Club for helping us to put this on.  Thank you also to Betty’s 

Books, Community Bank and TEC Copier for selling tickets for 

us.   

Thank you Knights for helping in the set-up on Thursday and the 

take down on Friday night.  So men were just what we needed. 

We would also like to thank Claire Duncan and Marguerite 

Laeger for helping us put out the items and set the tables. 

Last but not least, I would personally like to thank the group that 

put this together.  Heidi Wlodarczyk, Sue Hutton, Marilyn Bloom, 

Hal Huntington, Jody Sherman, Ann Kniesel, Sony Vela and Mary 

Ellen Daugherty.  This wouldn’t have happened if  you hadn’t 

helped.  We did in 3 months what most organizations take a year 

to plan.  You all so ROCK!   


